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PE – On Thursday 

Please ensure that PE kits are brought into school on a 

Monday and taken home on a Friday. Children will get 

changed for PE in school, so there is no need for them 

to wear PE kit to school. 
 

Please ensure that earrings are not worn, or can be 

removed independently by your child.  Long hair should 

be tied back. 

We will be doing Gymnastics for PE at Lynn Sport. 
 

Dojo 

We will continue to set homework on Dojo 

A piece of Maths or English will be set on a Friday to be 

uploaded the following Thursday. 
 

Please use the message facility to share any questions 

regards homework 

 

 

Communication 

Please email Mrs Goodwin in the office regards any absence or 

general questions. 

 

Class Information  

Class 3 

Autumn  2 Term 2021 

 

I hope you find the following information helpful about the 

work to be covered this term. 

 

 

This term we will continue to teach the curriculum, as well 

as continually assessing and filling in any gaps from the 

previous learning. 

 

You will find a brief overview of the curriculum content for 

English and Maths . 

Information about other subjects will be sent separately in 

a more detailed ‘Knowledge Organiser’. This information is 

designed to give you a flavour of what the children in Class 

3 will be learning this term as well as some more detailed 

information on the knowledge we expect children to know at 

the end of this term.    

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Robinson 

 

 



   

English 
 

 

English will be taught through the use of talk for writing 

whereby the children learn a text, they learn the skills 

needed to produce a particular genre of writing and they 

study further texts.   

At the end of the unit, they use everything they have 

learnt to produce their own piece of independent 

writing.  We will complete our unit on Instruction texts, 

looking at Dragonolgy. We will then move onto look at 

Loosing and Finding Tales, using the text The Miraculous 

Journey of Edward Tulane. 
 

 Alongside this they will be working on their writing 

skills and reading comprehension. 

 

We will complete a Comprehension exercise once a week. 

 Maths 
 

 

Maths is taught through the use of the mastery 

approach where the focus is on problem solving and 

reasoning to show that they have mastered the area 

of maths.  

  

Year 4 will focus on Length and Perimeter  

Year 5 will focus on Multiplication and Division 

Year 6 will focus on Fractions 

 
 

Once a week they will complete a short arithmetic 

test.  These tests will be used to inform teaching.   
 

 

 


